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Dear Reviewer: 
 
Thank you for agreeing to review this book, which will become your property after you have 
submitted the review. We ask reviewers for Seventeenth-Century News to provide an accurate, 
balanced description of the contents relevant for our audience (i.e., seventeenth-century 
specialists) and its method of treatment, together with a critical evaluation of its significance. 
Normally, reviews are about normally 1500-2000 words long though can be longer if you 
wish. Please send an electronic version of your review as an attached file via e-mail in Word 
or Rich Text format to d-dickson@tamu.edu. We edit the journal in Word and then 
Adobe InDesign. Reviews should be proofread carefully though we send a proof before 
publication. 
 
In general Seventeenth-Century News follows the rules of style as set forth by the Modern 
Language Association. Please use double-spacing for the header and the text. We include 
page references for all quotations from the book being reviewed in parenthesis without “p.” 
or “pp.” Footnotes cannot be included in reviews. For the header, please adapt the 
following format: 
 

Jane Doe. Title of the Book. Place: Press, 2021. x + 210 pp. + 8 illus. $80.00. 
Review by Your Name, University. 

 
Timely reviews are a service to authors and publishers. The deadline for the Spring-Summer 
issue is March 15th; for the Fall-Winter issue, October 15th. If it appears your review will be 
delayed indefinitely, please return the volume to me so that it may be reassigned. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
 
 
Donald R. Dickson, Editor  
Professor of English 


